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Notice is hereby given that Dún Laoghaire -  Rathdown County Council has considered a 
draft Strategic Policy Committee (SPC) Scheme and has issued the draft scheme for 
public consultation. 
 
The purpose of the SPCs is to advise and assist the Council in the formulation, 
development and review of policy in relation to functions of a strategic nature.  SPCs 
bring together both Elected Members and people actively working with social, 
community/voluntary, economic, cultural, business and environmental bodies.   
 
The Council is now seeking submissions from interested parties in relation to the 
configuration of the scheme. Submissions on the draft scheme may be made to the 
undersigned at County Hall, Marine Road, Dún Laoghaire, Co Dublin or by email at 
spc@dlrcoco.ie not later than 5.00pm, Friday the 25th October, 2019.   
 
A copy of the draft scheme is available on the Councils website www.dlrcoco.ie.  The 
draft scheme is also available at  
 

 Civic Hub, County Hall, Marine Road, Dún Laoghaire (9.00am -5pm) 
 Council Offices, Dundrum Office Park, Dundrum (9.30am – 12.30pm & 1.30pm to 

4.30pm) 
 
 
 
Mary T Daly     Corporate, Communications and Governance 
Director of Services    Dún Laoghaire-Rathdown County Council 
 


